
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Esmae, for perseverance with 
everything she does. Well done poppet! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

20th June 2022 

Year 2 -  Millie, for always living out our  
school values. 

Year 3 -  Hadley, for an excellent  
attitude! 

Year 4  -  Mia, for being so kind and  
supportive to all of the other members  
of her class . 

Year 5 -  Emily, for being so thoughtful 
and helpful to everyone. Well done! 

Year 6   -  Emma, for being such a  
good friend! 

EYFS -  Ella, for making super learning 
choices this week. Well done! 

 

EYFS Trip to Hall Hill Farm - 21st June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June - School Closed 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 

27th June - School Closed 

Year 5 Bikeability - 28th June to 1st July 

Staindrop Carnival - Saturday 9th July 

Y6 Dress Rehearsal - Tuesday 12th July 

Y6 End of Year Show 1.30pm and 6.00pm - Thursday 14th 

July 

Sports Day - Monday 18th July 

Y3 Trip to The Oriental Museum - 19th July 

Move up Morning - Wednesday 20th July 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm - Wednesday 20th July 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Return to School after Summer - Tues 6th Sept. 

  

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Ava 
Year 1 - Joseph 

Year 2 - Alana-Beth 
Year 3 - Grace 

Year 4 - Ella 
Year 5 - Oliver 
Year 6  -  Amy 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Isla 
Year 1 - Ayla 

Year 2 - Sophie 
Year 3 - William 
Year 4 - Xavier 
Year 5 - Finley 

Year 6  -  Maths 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  
grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

 

Attendance Award: Year 2 
Whole school  

attendance : 94.6% 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Reception 96.9% 

Class 1 94.4% 

Class 2 97.2% 

Class 3 94.8% 

Class 4 95.2% 

Class 5 92.8% 

Class 6 92.0% 

 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

School Meals Price Increase 
 

The cost of a School Meal will increase from 
September to £2.25 /day for children in 

school from Year 3 up over.  
The cost of a Nursery meal will increase to 

£2.70/day.  
Please contact the office if you think you may 

be eligible for free school meals. 
 

Bikeability 
Please can Y5 Parents consent 
online and let us know if you 
have any problems with your 

bike. Thank you. 

School Closed 24th and 17th June 
 

Just a reminder that school is closed this Friday 
24th June for a PD day and also on Monday 27th 
June for an additional day in lieu of the Queen’s 

Jubilee. 
 

We hope everyone has a fun filled weekend. 

HEAD LICE 
 

We have been informed that we have a case of head lice in school.   
We politely ask if you could check your child's hair for head lice  

and if infected please arrange to treat. 
We would also like to remind you of the Minor Ailments scheme run 

by the local chemist , who provide treatment for head lice- free of 
charge to all. 


